
 

 

Professional Standards Committee Meeting 
March 24, 2003 

 
Members Present:  Beardsley, Elliott, Hands (Chair), Mace, Owen (Secretary), Rowland, Share, 
Stirling 
 
Meeting called to order by Hands at 8:03. 
 
Minutes of March 10, 2003 approved.  
 
Pending Business:  A revision of the proposed Streamlined Review Process was circulated for 
discussion at the next meeting.   
 
The committee discussed a confidential matter.   
 
MSP: The PSC affirms that references to “working days” in the Faculty Code do not include 
scheduled breaks during the academic year. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:54.   
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
A. Susan Owen 
 
  
 


